Jan. 10, 2006

Highlands Neighborhood Board Meeting,  Karen Story’s home

Officers attending: 

Chair  - Bob Kamuda ; Vice Chair – Steve Hager 

Board members at large: Sue Keller, Jim Jung

Publicity Chair - Karen Story

The meeting convened at 7:00 pm

I. General Business

· Bob Kamuda gave updates on City news. We have a new mayor (Jim Lauinger).

· We agreed to spend a maximum of $100 to make permanent meeting signs, but it turns out that commercially-made ones would cost over $200, so we will hand paint them. Shannon McCullough made a nice template for us to use!

· Sue Keller will attend the KAN meeting this week.

II. Project Status

· Noel Schoneman is on vacation until Jan. 25, so there is no response from him yet about possible safety improvements on the 116th and NE 87th  curve

· Karen mailed information letters to the property owners adjacent to the 112th Ave NE sidewalk project, inviting them to attend the Jan. 19 meeting. 

· A Burlington Northern representative called Ray Steiger at the City of Kirkland and said that BNRR is ready to move forward on the railroad crossing project. They are supposed to contact Quinn Golden.

· Tony Leavitt at the City is checking on the status of the vegetation clearing at the corner of 116th Ave NE and NE 95th.

· We agreed that it would make sense to move the 116th kiosk to behind the guard rail, making it easier for people to pull up in their cars and read any signs. However, we’d need a crane of some sort to lift it. This is something the City might be able to help with. We will keep our eyes open for future opportunities. 

· The City planted 5 Centennial trees in Spinney Park, but in the wrong place… (See action items, below.)

III. General Meeting agenda for Jan. 19

· Kari Page and Quinn Golden will present the 112th Ave NE sidewalk design

· Sue Keller will give a summary of the new tree regulations

· Come prepared with any announcements you’d like to make

IV. Treasurer’s Report

· John did not attend.

V. Action Items (Sue wins the prize this time…)

· Sue Keller will attend the KAN meeting this week and ask if the City helps neighborhoods pay for meeting signs.

· Sue Keller will email the board any pertinent news from this week’s KAN meeting.

· Sue Keller will order a load of wood chips for the corner of 116th and NE 87th, around the new trees

· Sue is contacting the City to get the Spinney Centennial trees moved (they were planted in the wrong location) and to see if they will plant 1-3 more trees, as promised.

· Jim knows one of the property owners adjacent to the 112th Ave NE sidewalk project (Jim Davidson). Jim will talk to Mr. Davidson to find out if he received the letter and whether he has any concerns.

· Karen will contact John Braun to ask if we would be allowed to purchase a thank you gift for David Vantol of Everett Landscaping, who delivered our trees for free, and gave us a big discount, such as one of our Home Depot cards, or a Starbuck’s card.

· Karen will email Noel to ask him whether he has followup speed data for the new traffic humps.

· Karen will email the HNA list to ask for a volunteer for the secretary position. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10.

